
Grand Erie District School Board 
Education Centre: 349 Erie Avenue, Brantford, Ontario N3T 5V3 
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The Honourable Paul Calandra, Minister of Education 
Ministry of Education 
315 Front Street West, 14th Floor 
Toronto, ON, M7A 0B8 
paul.calandra@pc.ola.org 

Date: May 28, 2025 

Dear Minister Calandra, 

This is to attest that Grand Erie District School Board has completed the full performance 
appraisal of their Director of Education, Dr. JoAnna Roberto, in accordance with the Ontario 
Regulation 83/24 – Director of Education Performance Appraisal.      

Bi-annual feedback: 

 No, this evaluation cycle did not require the inclusion of bi-annual community
partner/stakeholder feedback.

✓ Yes, this evaluation cycle included the required bi-annual community partner/stakeholder
feedback, and the list of community partners and stakeholders invited to provide feedback is
posted on the board’s website.

Community partners and stakeholders:
• Board of Trustees
• Student Trustees
• Committee Members – Audit, Grand Erie Parent Involvement, Indigenous Education

Advisory Committee, Six Nations Advisory, Special Education Advisory
• Senior Leadership
• School Councils
• Union Presidents
• Ontario Principals’ Council
• Community Members – Brant Food for Thought, Children’s Safety Village, Conestoga
• College, University of Wilfred Laurier, Six Nations Community Members, Mississaugas of

the Credit Community Members, Lansdowne Children’s Centre, Children and Family
Services of Grand Erie, Six Nations Polytechnic, Public Health

Date of Performance Appraisal Completion: May 28, 2025 

________________________________________ 
Signature of the Chair of the Board 

Susan Gibson 
________________________________________ 
Printed Name of the Chair of the Board 
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